
 

 

 

Faro, September 20, 2024  

Dear Customer, 

 

Rolegás, your propane gas supplier, would like to inform you about the price update, which will take 

effect starting on November 25, 2024. 

Due to the instability and rising prices of propane gas in international markets and the increase in the CO2 

emission fee, Rolegás has been forced to adjust its prices in accordance with the conditions observed, in 

order to ensure the sustainability and quality of the service provided.  

Therefore, starting on November 25, 2024, the prices will be applied according to the following price table:  

 

The price update applies only to the gas component (9.3% compared to the current price table since March 

16, 2022). The fixed-term value remains unchanged.  

You may, within 15 days, object in writing to this notice, in which case the contract will be considered 

terminated without any penalty or charge to the customer. After the indicated period, without any 

objection, the modification of the conditions will be considered accepted, taking effect after the 

aforementioned 15-day period.  

 

We appreciate your understanding and trust.  

Rolegás Team 


